
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

In re: Complaint of Great Marathon Radio ) 
Company against Florida Keys Electric  ) 
Cooperative Association, Inc. Seeking Penalties ) 
And Other Relief for FKEC’s Failure to   ) Docket No. PSC-18-0191-EU 
Fulfill Its Duty To Provide Service, Failure To ) 
Follow Its Tariff, Failure To Comply With )   
Multiple Florida Public Service Commission ) 
Rules, and Attempting to Impose an Unduly ) Date:  November 15, 2018 
Discriminatory Rate Structure   )  
 
 

NOTICE OF VOLUNTARY DISMISSAL / WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT 
 
 

The Great Marathon Radio Company hereby files this Notice of Voluntary Dismissal / 

Withdrawal of Complaint of the above-cited docket. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Charles A. Guyton 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
Suite 601 
215 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
 
Attorneys for the Great Marathon Radio Company 

  



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I HEREBY  CERTIFY  that  a true  and  correct  copy  of the foregoing  has  been  

furnished by Electronic Mail to the following this 15th day of November, 2018: 

 

John H Haswell, Esquire   D. Bruce May, Esquire 
Chandler, Lang, Haswell & Cole, PA  Holland & Knight LLP 
PO Box 5877     315 South Calhoun Street 
726 NE First Street (32601)   Suite 600 
Gainesville, FL 32627    Tallahassee, Florida 
clhpalaw@aol.com    bruce.may@hklaw.com  
 
 
Kristin Simmons    Keith Hetrick 
Senior Attorney    General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission   Florida Public Service Commision 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.   2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850   Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
KSimmons@psc.state.fl.us     KHetric@psc.state.fl.us   
 
 
Jennifer Crawford 
Attorney Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
jcrawford@psc.state.fl.us 
 
 
 

   
      Charles A. Guyton 
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